
The National Adult Protective Services Resource Center (NAPSRC), funded by a two year grant from the US 
Administration for Community Living/Administration on Aging, serves professionals from Adult Protective Ser-

vices (APS) agencies across the United States.  
 

Our mission is to provide resources, through research and technical assistance, for APS professionals to use 
in their daily work to improve protective services, increase elder and vulnerable adult client safety, and en-

hance the quality, consistency, and effectiveness of APS secondary prevention activities. 

NAPSRC Team 

Holly Ramsey-Klawsnik, PhD, NAPSA Director of Research, is a very experienced, sociologist, re-
searcher, Licensed Marriage & Family Therapist, and Licensed Certified Social Worker. Holly has worked 
extensively with APS programs over the years. 

Joanne Otto, MSW, was the first Executive Director of NAPSA and is the retired APS Administrator of 
the Colorado APS Program.  Joanne is a national expert in elder and vulnerable adult abuse, particularly in 
providing and improving APS services, who currently consults. 

Candace Heisler, JD is a retired prosecutor and current consultant, is a well-known leader in the elder 
abuse who provides training and expertise on legal issues bearing on adult abuse clients. She provides 
extensive training to, and works with, APS throughout the country to better coordinate with the criminal jus-
tice system.  

Patricia (Pat) King, RN, is a forensic specialist who works with the Georgia APS program, as well as 
with law enforcement and other mandated reporters, to provide training and to apply medical knowledge to 
cases of elder and vulnerable adult abuse. 

Theresa Covington, MPH, is the Executive Director of the National Center for the Review and Preven-
tion of Child Deaths, a project of the Michigan Public Health Institute. Teri has provided training and consul-
tation to NAPSA members on the creation and implementation of elder death review teams. 

The focus of the second grant period for the National APS Resource Center will be on providing targeted 
technical assistance (TA) to state, and selected county, APS programs. Additional information about evidence
-based practices will also be provided. 

The targeted technical assistance on problems identified as commonly experienced by APS systems will be 
provided through:  

 Monthly technical assistance conference calls open to all APS administrators; 

 In-depth, specific, requested technical assistance to selected APS administrators regarding secondary 
prevention initiatives, and  

 Disseminating information regarding elder and adult abuse investigation and secondary prevention best 
practice methods via the publication of APS Technical Assistance reports and other means. 

Visit us online at www.napsa-now.org/napsrc or email us at napsrc@napsa-now.org 
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